
MINISTRY SHARE 

 Your congregation is invited to participate in the 

Ministry Share taking place at the Summit on November 

15 and 16, at  Abiding Savior in Gainesville, FL. This is an 

opportunity to showcase and share the work you are do-

ing in your congregation, community and beyond. All 

attendees must be registered for the Summit. For more 

information and to register, go to: 

 https://flgadistrict.org/layleadershipsummit/ 

 Displays should fit a 6’ table and may be set up on 

Friday afternoon after 5:00 p.m. There is no cost to have 

a display. If you have any questions, please contact me 

at the email address below. 

 R.S.V.P.  by Friday, November 8 to: 

Trish Aamoth, trish.aamoth@gmail.com 


